
 

 
 

 
 
 

27th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

When I Grow Up Day 
 

We are thinking about the future and WE NEED YOUR HELP!     
 

Are you a builder, brain surgeon, social worker, musician, 
hairdresser, lawyer, designer, nurse, volunteer, IT developer 
or a lion tamer?!   Do you own your own business, do you 
volunteer, what special skill do you have? Whatever you do, 
we want to hear from you! Again this year, we are also 
welcoming ex-St Mary’s pupils who may even be completing 
their studies. 
 
On Tuesday 21st May 2024, children at St Mary’s will be 
participating in the sixth annual ‘When I Grow Up’ Careers 
Day at school which supports our PSHE unit ‘Dreams And 
Goals’.  We are looking for a variety of people interested in 
spending a couple of hours in different year groups talking to 
our children about their job roles. 
    
The event will begin at 9.30am and should be finished by 12pm.  

 
Many of our children are still unaware of the career and job opportunities available to them and this is 
an excellent way to provide them with first-hand knowledge of potential career paths.  We want them to 
start thinking about what they might want to be when they grow up by giving them interesting and fun 
facts about a wide range of careers.  This is also a great way for you to get involved at St Mary’s and 
make an impact on the children’s future.  

 
If you are able to offer your time please email swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk to register your help by Friday 
19th April and let us know which field you work, study or volunteer in. We’re hoping for even more 
volunteers than previous years so are looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Gemma Simmons  
 
 
PSHE/RSHE Subject Lead  
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